
Persons who require a special accommodation to participate in this meeting should contact Tulsa City Council Secretary Lori
Doring, 175 East Second Street, Fourth Floor, Tulsa, Oklahoma, 918-596-1990 or via Email: loridoring@tulsacouncil.org,
as far in advance as possible and preferably at least 48-hours before the date of the meeting. Persons using a TDD may
contact OKLAHOMA RELAY at 1-800-722-0353 and voice calls should be made to 1-800-522-8506 to communicate via
telephone with hearing telephone users and vice versa.

01/06/2020 4:11 pm




